
City of Barrie

Legislation Text

70 Collier Street
P.O. Box 400

Barrie, ON  L4M 4T5

REPORT OF THE INTEGRITY COMMISSIONER DATED MAY 22, 2019

Councillor K. Aylwin declared a potential pecuniary interest on the foregoing matter as the report of
the Integrity Commissioner concerns him. He did not participate or vote on the matter. He left his
Chair at the Council table, but remained in the Council Chamber.

Councillor, D. Shipley declared a potential conflict of interest on the foregoing matter, as he is
representative of the Progressive Conservative Party for Barrie-Spring-Water-Oro-Medonte. He did not
participate or vote on the mater.  He left the Council Meeting.
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